
 

 

 

 

 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No 08 of 2024 

 
MCA Oil Deployment Exercise 

 
Notice is hereby given that an MCA Oil Pollution Exercise is taking place between 8th and 

10th October 

 

 
 

Mariners are advised to proceed with caution between Falmouth Docks and the Carrick 
Roads. Vessels will be working on VHF ‘10’. 

 
Vessels requiring any more information should contact the Port Operations Manager   

01326 214666. 
 

This notice is self-cancelling on completion of the exercise. 

 

 

Tim Sykes 

Marine Operations Manager 

mom@ap-group.co.uk 

http://www.ap-group.co.uk/

